
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

17th April 2024 

 

Year 5 – Summer Term Letter 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the Summer Term – I am so excited to be taking the children this term and the class have 

already made me feel right at home. I have already been amazed and impressed with the learning attitudes the 

children are exhibiting – I can’t wait to see how the children impress me even further as I get to know them. It 

has also been lovely to meet so many parents already, welcoming me to the school and I look forward to 

meeting many more of you at our residential trip meeting next Wednesday.  

 

Curriculum Overview 

 

Attached to this curriculum letter, you will find a curriculum overview of the things that we will be covering in 

our learning this term. There is also a list of useful websites attached that link specifically to the things that the 

children will be learning about. Please do look at these at home, if you have internet access. The website links 

are very useful and will give you a great idea of what your child is doing at school and how you can support and 

enhance their learning at home. 

 

Upcoming Residential Trip 

 

I am really excitied about our upcoming trip to Kent Life/Chatham Docks and will be beginning to talk to the 

children about this in more detail over the next few weeks. Please rememberyou and your child are invited to 

the parent information meeting on Wednesday, 24th April where we will be sharing more infoirmation, if you 

are unable to attend the meeting, we will be sending out the powerpoint and kit list the day after. 

 

PE 

 



We will have 1 PE half day session a week so therefore a longer session, rather than two small sessions.This will 

be conducted every Tuesday therefore  All children must be equipped with full PE kit; blue shorts and a PE t-

shirt – with appropriate trainers. Please note, earrings can not be worn during PE sessions. During the 2nd half 

of the Summer term we will be having an external coach supporting our PE sessions, this will be an great 

opportunity for the class.  

 

Reading books. 

Please read with your child as often as you can. All children should have a reading book in school each day, in 

addition to this, all children have a ‘Bug Club’ login where they can access books suited to their reading ability. 

 

Home learning. 

Attached to this letter is the Summer Term home Learning grid. All of these activities have been specifially 

chose to enhance the topics which they are doing in class. Children should bring these acitives in once 

completed so that they can be celebrated and shared with the class. Please remember that the CGP maths 

homework books should be completed weekly. Children will bring home their home learning activities on 

Thursday each week. 

 

I am always available at the end of the school day, after I have dismissed the children  or alternatively to 
contact me with any questions, please send an email to: info@dormansland.surrey.sch.uk FAO Ms Watts 
 
I look forward to the term ahead full of fabulous learning experiences! 
 

Kind regards 

 

Ms Watts 
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